
VILLAGE OF WINDSOR, DANE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Windsor Plan Commission, Dane County, 

Wisconsin, will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, December 12th, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. at the 

Windsor Municipal Building, 4084 Mueller Road, DeForest, WI  53532, to consider public 

comment on: 

 

1. Steinar Austad requests a Conditional Use Permit in order to construct a 30 foot X 64 

foot accessory structure at 6595 Portage Road, in the Village of Windsor. 

 

All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard.  Additional information can be 

obtained from Ms. Amy Anderson Schweppe, Director of Planning, at 608-888-0066 or 

amy@windsorwi.gov.  A copy of the draft material can be obtained in the office of the Village 

Clerk, Windsor Municipal Building, 4084 Mueller Road, DeForest, WI  53532 during regular 

hours, which are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

 

 

Dated this 18 day of November, 2019 

Published in the DeForest Times Tribune on November 28, 2019 & December 5, 2019 

Posted at the Windsor Municipal Building and Windsor Website (windsorwi.gov) on November 

18, 2019 

mailto:amy@windsorwi.gov

